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Sent VIA Email: info@nirb.ca 

 

Re: Notice of Minor Screening for Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s “Qikitarjuaq Coastal 

Baseline Study – Open Water Work 2025” project proposal 

 

Hello Francis, 

 

The Government of Nunavut (GN) thanks the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) for the 

opportunity to review Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s “Qikitarjuaq Coastal Baseline Study – Open 

Water Work 2025” project proposal, NIRB File #: 25YN052. 

 

The GN has reviewed the proposed project and related documents and has no comments or 
concerns to raise with the Board at this time. 

 
The GN appreciates participating in the screening of this project through the NIRB process. Should 
there be any concerns or need for follow-up, please feel free to contact me at jbuller@gov.nu.ca.

 

Francis Emingak 

Screening Officer 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

P.O Box 1360 

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

 

July 24, 2025 

 

 

 

NIRB File #: 25YN052 

Thank you, 

Justin Buller 

Interim Avatiliriniq Coordinator 

Government of Nunavut 
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